ORDER

RESCINDING OF ALL FIRE RESTRICTIONS

Upon the recommendation of the Bureau of Indian Affairs, Zuni Agency, Branch of
Forestry, the Pueblo of Zuni is Rescinding All Fire Restrictions imposed on May 29, 2018,
due to the improvement of fire conditions on the Zuni Indian Reservation.

“Camp fires, warming fires, cooking fires and charcoal fires are permitted, but must be
tended until completely extinguished. It is always a good idea to locate your fire clear of
flammable vegetation. Don’t cook outside on windy days. Have someone stay with the grill
or oven until it is completely extinguished. Have water and a shovel available. Tribal
ordinance and Federal law provide penalties for allowing a fire to escape.

Land users are reminded to obtain a burn permit for any open burning of slash piles,
irrigation ditches, fields, or range. Burn permits can be obtained at the BIA, Branch of
Forestry Office located on Rt. 301 North, Building # 54. The Office is open Monday
through Friday from 8:00 am to 4:30 pm or you may contact the Office at (505) 782-3355.

Fireworks are still prohibited on the reservation.

Report any wildland fires to the BIA, Zuni Agency, Branch of Forestry at (505) 782-
3355/3375.

This ORDER of FIRE RESTRICTIONS RESCINDED is effective July 13, 2018.

Superintendent, BIA, Zuni Agency



